
I would like to show my support of these two bills. Governor Mills idea to relocate 
illegals to our state is a misuse of US citizen and taxpayer funds. I am not anti- 
immigrant, I am against illegal aliens becoming pubic charges at the expense of U5 
citizens and lawful immigrants who pay taxes and follow the laws. What she is 
proposing is illegal. Maine cannot afford this. 

Sincerely, 

Elaine Stevens 

Marion Township


